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Last week your negotiating team met with the County for our 11th meeting and yesterday we spent the day 
in our 12th session. The bottom line is the County’s proposals are not good enough for a four-year contract. 
We told them that we will not be able to survive, living and working in Sonoma County for another four 
years, without adequate cost of living increases.

It’s time to step it up. We started last week with two actions showing the County Supervisors that we are 
ready to fight if we need to. First we attended the annual State of the County Breakfast and let guests know 
that investing in Sonoma County employees contributes to and is essential for a strong economy.  Then we 
showed up in force at the Board of Supervisors closed session meeting for a Unity Rally to make sure that 
they heard us! 

We need everyone to continue this momentum by emailing the Board of Supervisors with the link below. 
Our contract expires in 3 short weeks. Now is the time to show the County we mean business. 

In Solidarity,
Your Bargaining Team

Email the Board of Supervisors
Make sure to tell them how you struggle to Live and Work here and why 
you need a long-term contract that will allow you to afford to stay here.

Susan.Gorin@sonoma-county.org
David.Rabbitt@sonoma-county.org
Shirlee.Zane@sonoma-county.org
James.Gore@sonoma-county.org

Lynda.Hopkins@sonoma-county.org

It’s Time To Step It Up!


